
 Industry Notice #16-25 November 21, 2016 
 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
 

Drivers - Prepaid Access-A-Ride 
Trips in Yellow Taxis & SHLs 

 
Drivers -- Access-A-Ride (AAR) is now 
testing the use of yellow taxis and SHLs 
for some of its trips.  Drivers will receive 
these trips via Arro or Curb apps. 
 
When you accept the trip, you will see a 
message appear on your DIM indicating 
that the trip is an AAR trip and has 
already been paid, including a 15% tip, by 
Arro or Curb.  Do not collect money from 
the passenger.   
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